
The Alumni Association of Fordson High School    Minutes for June 26, 2010
Present: Barbara OBrien, Jane Doty, Pat Hackett, Maureen Ewasek, RudahSaghir Pat provided copies of the Alumni Association's constitution. After reading through the constitution we decided that we were able to use our funds for a scholarship.  The Board decided on three scholarships of $1,000 for a Fordson student to be used at the college of their choice.  The application for the scholarship will be developed based on generic forms already available.  There will be a January deadline for submission of the scholarship application. Homecoming committee: Rudah  Jim and friend will set up and dismantle the Alumni tentGanelle, Janet and possibly Jim will handle the morning session from 9:00 to 12:00.  Barbara, Maureen and Pat will take care of the afternoon.  We will request that Richard take pictures of the attendees. The next Alumnus will be made up of these pictures.  We will be raffling the framed print of Fordson again this year.  Janet will make up the form for name number etc of people who purchase tickets. Janet and Rudah are taking inventory of the Fordson memorabilia in storage. We need to order more baseball caps in navy and reduce priceson all shirts including the golf shirts. Janet suggest we run an ad on the City Channel encouraging people to visit our tent.
The board approved a fund request for $260 from Roxanne Crabill.  She will use it to purchase Vol. 2 of Explorations of Physical Science to be used by the Physics Club. She would like to have this material for use in the fall.  She would need the funds to make a purchase before classes begin. Our next meeting will be at the August 8th HOMECOMING Respectfully submittedMaureen Ewasek, Secretary


